Hanover Public Schools

Thomas R. Raab, Ed.D.

Appendix D

Business Manager

Beverly Shea Director of Pupil Personnel Services



Superintendent of Schools

Matthew A. Ferron

Deborah St. Ives Assistant Superintendent

MEMORANDUM

To:

Hanover School Committee

From:

Deborah St. Ives, Assistant Superintendent

Cc:

Matthew Ferron, Superintendent of Schools

Date:

August 26, 2015

Re:

Home School Requests

Please find attached the home school requests that were received from two Hanover families.

Request 1: This is a home school renewal request, received on August 11, 2015 for a student, age 7. The parents have submitted an education plan for the student in accordance to, the Charles decision. I am recommending that the School Committee approve the request for the 2015-2016 school year.

Request 2: This is a home school renewal request for a student, age 9 and a new home school request for a sibling, age 11, both received on August 20, 2015. The parents have submitted an education plan for the students in accordance to, the *Charles* decision. I am recommending that the School Committee approve the requests for the 2015-2016 school year.